
Minutes of the March 9, 2018, Stated Meeting of the 
East Georgia State College Faculty Senate 

 
The EGSC Faculty Senate (FS) met in the Conference Room on the Statesboro Campus.  
President Lena White called the meeting to order at 1:21  
 
In attendance were FS President Lena White, senators Damon Andrews, Drs. Ren Denton, Walt 
Mason, Reid Derr. Dr. Boudreaux called in and Dr. Tori Kearns was absent.  
   
It was moved, seconded, and approved (MSA) to adopt the February minutes as written.   
 
Committee Reports:  
 
Dr. Derr introduced the University of System of Georgia’s new plan for 2025. Board of Regents 
has revised many of their policies, including termination of faculty. We also discussed the policy 
letter that Georgia Board of Regents sent. 
  
The Course Evaluation Survey was discussed and refined. A third draft will be sent to committee 
and Faculty Senate.  
 
Boudreaux asked the committee to ask other faculty about what they would like to see on the 
faculty evaluation. He asked for the original rubric drafted as an example. Dr. Denton is to 
resend that.  
 
MSA to revise statutes to reflect the changes in new department structures.  
 
MSA to accept statutes revisions.  
 
MSA to adjourn at 1:56.  
. 
 
 


